
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY  

PUGET SOUND NAVAL SHIPYARD 
AND INTERMEDIATE MAINTENANCE FACILITY 

1400 FARRAGUT AVENUE STOP 2090 
 BREMERTON WASHINGTON 98314-2090 IN REPLY REFER TO: 

 

5090 

Ser 106.32/162 

 

 

Tricia Miller 

Washington Department of Ecology 

Northwest Region Office 

15700 Dayton Ave. N 

Shoreline WA 98133 

 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

 

 Per the requirements of Section G1 of the State Waste Discharge Permit Number 

ST0007374, I would like to inform Washington Department of Ecology that I, Mr. Aaron Stone, 

have replaced Mr. Mark Johnson as the Environment, Safety, and Health Department Head at 

Puget Sound Naval Shipyard and Intermediate Maintenance Facility.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 535-2729. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

A. STONE 

Director 

Environment, Safety, and Health Office 
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